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Reply to: Merle C. MacDonald: 392-7022 

Refer to: (hrcreply744:566) 

June 14, 1989 

TO: 	All Interested Persons 

SUBJECT: Deputation Item A - 7:40 p.m. 
June 28, 1989, in the Council Chamber  

On June 5, 1989, you received a Notice of Hearing together with a 
copy of the report (May 31, 1989) from Mr. Richard Shibley, 
describing the salient features of the proposed settlement 
agreement with the Harbourfront Corporation. 

I advise that we have now received the supplementary report from 
Mr. Shibley incorporating the complete minutes of the settlement 
agreement with the Harbourfront Corporation. 

A copy of the above report may be picked up at the Secretariat 
Division, Second Floor, New City Hall. If you wish to receive a 
copy by mail, please call 392-7022. 

Yours truly, 

C 

Administrator, 
Harbourfront Review Committee. 

MCM/la 
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